
AN INVITATION
Lakefront Gateway Project Public Information Meeting

The Lakefront Gateway
project is a unique

collaboration among the City of 
Milwaukee, State of Wisconsin 

and Milwaukee County to
create a Gateway, and to

establish better connections to 
the lakefront, downtown

Milwaukee and the Historic 
Third Ward. 

To attend a public information 
meeting to review and provide 

feedback on the conceptual
alternatives being considered.

YOU ARE INVITED

Additional project information is available online at: http://www.dot.wisconsin.gov/projects/seregion/794lakefront/index.htm

4:00 – 7:00 p.m. 
Milwaukee Public Market 

400 North Water Street (upper level)
Milwaukee, WI

The meeting will be held in an open house format allowing participants to 
view concepts and provide feedback for the proposed improvements
including:

•	The removal, realignment and reconstruction of the eastbound I-794 
exit ramp to North Lincoln Memorial Drive and the westbound I-794 
entrance from North Lincoln Memorial Drive;

•	The reconstruction of city streets including East Clybourn Street  (East 
Van Buren Street to North Lincoln Memorial Drive) and the

   reconfiguration and reconstruction of both North Harbor Drive and      	
   North Lincoln Memorial Drive from East Michigan Street to East     	
   Chicago Street.   

WED N E S D AY

1.22.14


